
The application for the HFS Chicago Scholars high school Class of 2028 is open!

Please review this information and share it with eligible 8th grade students. It is never too early
to tell people about HFS! Feel free to also share with 6th / 7th grade students and families.

Informational flyers for students and families:

● What is HFS?
● ¿Que es HFS?

The application closes on November 15th and consists of 4 general steps:

1. Online Application
2. Student completion of handwritten essays
3. Submission of supporting documents
4. Submission of at least 1 recommendation form from a counselor or a Math or English

teacher

We encourage everyone who is supporting applicants to review this document which
summarizes our program, eligibility requirements, and application process.

We also encourage you to attend our Fall Open House on October 19th from 6:00 - 7:30 PM at
Instituto Health Sciences Career Academy:

● Fall Open House Sign up

Thank you for the work you do to support Chicago's youth! You are the unsung heroes of this
city, and we appreciate you! Please don't hesitate to reach out to Matthew Suss, Director of
Operations, with any questions or concerns at msuss@hfschicagoscholars.com.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17r_0fNgYCKDtn7OxE6nVczroxunLCjNZ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QeCcrK0sDIF_9gdAa7r37kWpRXBdvJUL/view?usp=drive_link
https://bit.ly/HFS2028
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1w4_MbAZRpfeu1PWnzToeDhxvLM-Fb36o/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1M2_J4VuOl4R1l8Rbae8EqZNkovdwr0g-hFKLL6cHo-o/edit
https://forms.gle/zEdTf3aeQpwixusD6
mailto:msuss@hfschicagoscholars.com

